PRINT ON YOUR AGENCY’S LETTERHEAD


Subject: Crop Gifting – A Way to Turn Your Harvest into Community Impact During COVID-19 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Dear XXX,
It’s hard to believe we are XX months into the Coronavirus pandemic, but the truth is that time—and life in general, for that matter—appears to be flowing at a different pace. Nothing seems normal for any of us. That includes {clients you serve}, who {very brief description of the problem they are facing}. 
We are reaching out to you at this time, because, as a grower, you are in a unique position to help {your agency’s name} find a solution {brief description of proposed solution to problem above}. 
And you can do this by setting aside a portion of your crop as a “crop gift” for charity. It’s simple. Here’s how crop gifting works:
· Identify an unsold crop with no prior sale commitment and contact our local Kern Community Foundation (KCF), a trusted partner of {your agency’s name}.
· Transfer title of the identified crop to KCF, which will assume responsibility of your gifted crop through final sale via a broker. 
· Net proceeds from the sale will be placed into a fund. This can be a Donor Advised Fund (DAF) used to manage your charitable donations. You direct the investment of the fund, receive quarterly statements, and can specify charities where your gift(s) will be donated—and, naturally, we hope you will choose to benefit {your agency’s name} through your giving. 
· KCF will assess a one-time fee of 0.5% per crop gift in addition to its regular fee schedule of 0.5% to 2% annually, depending on the balance and use of the fund.
· You achieve significant tax savings by making a pre-sale crop gift (as opposed to selling crops and then making a cash donation to charity), because gifted crops are not recognized as income, and federal, state and self-employment taxes are not assessed on their value. 
The downloadable pamphlet per this link has more information.  You are welcome to contact Kern Community Foundation with specific questions by calling 661.325.5346 or writing to info@kernfoundation.org.
Thank you, and we hope that, together with the crops you grow, you will also want to “grow philanthropy” in this way to benefit {your agency’s name}.

Sincerely, 
 


